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Hi there
 
Please find attached Waikato Regional Council’s Submission on the draft NPS on Highly
Productive Land.
 
Kind regards
 

Miffy Foley​ | SENIOR POLICY ADVISOR | Policy Implementation, Science and Strategy
WAIKATO REGIONAL COUNCIL | Te Kaunihera ā Rohe o Waikato
Take a look at the work we do

F: facebook.com/waikatoregion
Private Bag 3038, Waikato Mail Centre, Hamilton, 3240
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